
Minutes from General meeting 18th June 2018 

 

1. Present: Sharon Minter, Karen Swift, Mary Haswell & Catherine Hesmer 

2. Apologies: Sammie Taylor, Joan Hesmer, Paul Minter & John Haswell 

3. No new conflicts of interest declared 

4. Minutes from last meeting: having cream cakes at first coffee morning in 

the month hasn’t proved that popular after trying it so decided to use 

any excess coffee morning money towards a parent Christmas meal 

No collections or fundraising events to be done in the school holidays in 

future.  

Minutes agreed by Sharon Minter, seconded by Mary Haswell 

5. 31st July for update for Tesco collections. Waiting to hear from Bexhill 

Mayor regarding possible Curry and quiz night. Missed applying for 

Sainsburys charity of the year so will try again next year. Waiting for 

permit for town collection, fancy dress. Ask for where we can stand – ask 

Uncle Bumble, face painter, balloons. Up to date TV characters ie Peppa 

pig, minion etc.  

Pendragon Parties will be putting on another Christmas event in aid of 

us. 

Raffle on Facebook is continuing to be very successful. 

Hopefully Curry & Quiz night in October and Bingo night in November. 

Sponsored fancy dress walk, possible rainbow themed for next year from 

blue reef to De La Warr Bexhill 7 miles. 

6. We will be applying to Sussex Community Foundation in September 

2018 and Big Lottery Fund in January 2019. 

7. Activities have been reassessed to see which work and which get filled 

quickly so we can work out what to do over the next year. 

Christmas party booked with Buffett. Parents to be counted to make 

sure enough seats for parents and kids at tables. Still 40 kids but will 

revaluate after Christmas party. 

8. Next meeting on 17th September 2018 7.30pm at 1 Constable way, 

Bexhill TN40 2UH 

  


